EMIRATES FUTURE INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY, ABU DHABI
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS
SCHOOL REOPENING

REF: EFIA / CIR - 102 / 2020-22 18/08/2020

Dear Parents,
Greetings! Hope you and your family are staying healthy and safe.

As per the new instruction from ADEK regarding the reopening of school for the
upcoming term, kindly be notified that:

1) GRADE 6 TO 12 will continue with distance learning classes from 30-08-2020, until
we receive further instructions from ADEK.

2) Kindly note the schedule for commencement of Physical Schooling:
i) KG2-GRADE 5 : 30" August, 2020
ii) KGI : 06" September, 2020
Students who opted for distance learning option will continue the same from 30"
August, 2020.

3) Transport facility stands cancelled for the current term as the number of students are
too less. Further details has been sent to the concerned parents by mail.

4) Kindly ensure that pending fees are cleared at the earliest. Fee defaulters will not be
allowed to attend the classes (Physical schooling and Distance learning.)
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